
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

We have had a fabulous, if not wet, start back to Spring 2. History has been our topic. We 

have had a Victorian classroom in Pink class, welcomed the Romans in Indigo and learned 

about Julius Caesar in Lilac. As you can imagine engagement has been high. During half 

term, we have been busy with some small improvements including the new reception office 

which I hope you agree looks amazing.  The sports club was again a success and we have 

requested another for Easter - watch this space! 

 

I am pleased that attendance is starting to rise again and this week we were above            

National. Congratulations to our children who have completed the 6-week challenge. All        

improved their attendance and we had 4 out of the 6 children receive their rewards. 

Please remember this is a very short term so every day counts.  

Can you too be a Hero  - here every day, ready and on time. 

 

Finally, don't forget we have World book day coming up on the 7th March - get your outfits 

ready. We can't wait to see your amazing ideas.  
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Diary Dates 

February 

22nd/29th Reception Balance Bikeability 

26th Chicks in school 

26th/27th Scooter workshops on playground 

27th Swimming Gala at The Royal 

27th Girls football match at Springvale 

29th Yellow Class trip 

March 

4th PCSO in Year 6 

5th Girls football - Away match 

7th Orange class trip 

7th World Book Day 

13th Pink class Assembly 

13th Indigo class trip 

14th Purple class trip 

Attendance 

Whole of school:  95.6% 

 

Purple - 99% 

Green - 98.2% 

Red - 96.7 

Lilac - 96% 

Orange - 96% 

Pink - 95.9% 

Indigo - 95.9% 

Blue - 95.5% 

Butterfly - 92.1% 

Yellow  - 90.7% 

 

Our focus value this half term: 

Curiosity 

             Integrity 

                         Creativity 

                        Resilience 

Aspiration 

Happiness 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For Spelling: Jaxon, Mary, Amar, Ezri, Rajvir, Elleah, Ilinca, Noor, Autumn, Kade, 

Sidney, Melina, Joven, Ellie, Chloe, Anthony, Diya, Gaurav. 

For PSHE: Gurek, Elora, Lyla, Ava, Kornelia, Sianna, Ilham, Kiitan, Willow, Nym,    

Kiisha, Gagan, Amelia, Luke, Darcee, Savannah, Chloe, Jacob. 

For Writing: Reeva, Aisha, Bani, Shyloh, Amber, David, Omer,      

Avraj, Paul-Lee, Emily, Nevaeh, Kiaan, Efenome, Eliyus, Hannah, 

Freya, Akin, Kyle. 

Nursery had a visit from the PCSO 

They learnt about the role of the police    

officer. 

 

 

Welcome to our new 

Learning Support 

 

Mrs Kali-Rai 

 

 

Y4 Maths Challenge at Girls High 

Important - Reminder 

 

Please ensure you do not use phones on 

school premises to take photos or videos 

of the children. 
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School Trips 

We are lucky to be able to offer a wide range of trips for our children at Lanesfield. 

Please keep up to date with all your payments, including instalments for                         

residential trips.  

Although we subsidise all trips, we do rely on parent contributions to be able to   

continue offering these great experiences for our children. 

Well done Tillie! 

 

We are all very proud of 

Tillie who raised money 

for The Little Princess 

Trust by donating her 

long blond hair for their 

free wig provision     

service. 

This was how Tillie 

wanted to celebrate her 

11th birthday. 

 

Chinese New year Photos 

 


